

November 27, 2023

Palm Springs Front Runner & Walkers PO Box 2184 Palm Springs, CA 92264

Dear Everyone Who Made This Gift Possible,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, our staff and, most especially, those we serve, please accept my deepest gratitude for your truly thoughtful contributions of shampoo, conditioner, body lotion, bars of soap, toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant and socks (!) for our homebound Meals on Wheels clients. This year, in particular, we know your gifts will be especially appreciated.

Each nutritious meal we deliver enables a local senior to remain in their home where they are more likely to stay healthy and live longer. And each gift bag distributed to a homebound Meals on Wheels client lets them know that someone cares.

We're honored and humbled by your generous support. Thank you for giving. We could not and would not want to do this good work without you. We wish you <u>all</u> a warm and wonderful holiday season.

very truly,

Harriet Baron

Director of Development

Mizell Center is a 501(c)3 organization.

This letter certifies that no goods or services were provided in consideration of your contribution.

Donations are tax-deductible to the extent the law allows.

Tax ID #95-3464835

480 South Sunrise Way Palm Springs, CA 92262 760-323-5689